
 
 
From: Trezins, Aris  
Sent: 25 July 2014 11:11 

To: Mullineux, Philip 

Subject: RE: P/133401/F- Additional information received in suport of a letetr of objection 

 
Hello Philip 
Sorry about the delay. 
I have considered the The Airshed documents and would comment that although they identify 
possible weaknesses in the assessments provided by the applicant they do not identify mistakes.  
The assessments provide by the applicant have also been considered by the EA who are the 
enforcing authority for the regulation of polluting emissions from the proposed poultry houses   and 
they appear to be satisfied. The poultry unit will require a permit from the Agency to operate which 
will impose conditions and which will negate the need for planning conditions that duplicate these 
requirements. 
I trust this is of assistance. 
 
 
A Trezins 
Environmental Health Officer 
01432 383228 (ext 3228) 
Mob 07792880401 
 
 
 
From: Mullineux, Philip  

Sent: 10 July 2014 22:16 
To: Trezins, Aris; 'Irwin, Graeme' 

Subject: P/133401/F- Additional information received in suport of a letetr of objection 

 
Both 
 
I would appreciate your formal comments on issues raised in the attached in relationship to the 
above-mentioned application for proposed broiler units at Penrhos Farm, Lyonshall.  
 
Philip Mullineux 
Case Officer.  
 
 


